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	NPRR Number
	711
	NPRR Title
	Increase the Interval Data Recorder Meter Mandatory Install Requirement from 700 kW/kVA to 1.5 MW/MVA

	
	

	Date
	September 24, 2015

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Mark Patterson / Don Tucker

	E-mail Address
	Mark.Patterson@ercot.com / Donald.Tucker@ercot.com

	Company
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	512-248-3912 / 512-248-3913

	Cell Number
	512-569-5539 / 512-560-2378

	Market Segment
	Not Applicable.


	Comments


ERCOT respectfully submits these comments regarding Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 711, in order to frame its prior August 6, 2015 comments.
The changes ERCOT initially proposed in the August 6, 2015 comments to NPRR711 have subsequently been submitted as stand-alone NPRR729, Clarification of Metering Requirements for Resources.  As such, ERCOT believes that its August 6, 2015 comments are no longer relevant for stakeholder consideration in the discussions on NPRR711.

	Revised Cover Page Language


None at this time.

	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None at this time.
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